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The math for business course in Kutztown University of PA is an entry level course with prerequisites of two years of

algebra. Most of students take this course because they are required to do it, and not all of them are well prepared. In

last couple of years, I tried different methods when teaching this course and asked for the students’ feedback in order to

figure out which method works better for them. In this talk, I will share some of my experience along with students’

comments. (Received September 11, 2008)



